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Head’s Desk
Back to School Notices
Bible verse of the Week 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope that this Newsletter finds you well and that you have
had a refreshing holiday with the learners. I have missed
them and cannot wait to have them back at the school.
Meanwhile, staff and teachers have been busy preparing for
the term so that the learners have yet another memorable
term. I am writing to give you a couple of reminders as you
prepare for the children’s return to school:

Winter Uniforms 
The winter weather is creeping in and it is important that the
children are warm and well dressed in the correct school
uniforms. We would like you to know that the winter uniforms,
fleece- lined winter jerseys and anoraks are now available
at the school Uniforms Shop. Please ensure that all uniforms
are clearly labelled.
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 Fees and Payments 
The School Offices are open and all
payments and purchases should be made
between 7.30am-2pm. Parents are
encouraged to pay via bank transfer and
provide the proof of payment. The school
banking details are as follows: 

 CBZ Bank (Nostro)
 Mother Touch Group of Schools
 11123814680035 

Mother Touch Junior School 
Harare
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I hope that you enjoy the last few days of the school
holiday and make many special memories with the
children. I look forward to seeing them and going
through all of the exciting adventures planned for Term
Two.

 Swimming Lessons and Sports Academy

Swimming lessons will continue this coming week until
the 3rd of May. Coach Millie is making the most of
the sunny weather to cover more skills in the pool. The
cost is $5 per session. Learners who did not take part  
this week are still welcome to join.
The Sports Academy will run again over the August
School Holiday. The detailed flyer is attached.
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Mother Touch Group of Schools

Notice Board

7 May - Schools Open

 2- 12 July- UK Tour

UPCOMING EVENTS

FOR MORE VISIT: mothertouch.ac.zw



Mother Touch Group of Schools

Until I write again, have a fun-filled and pleasant weekend.

Yours faithfully, 

Ms. T Shoniwa

FOR MORE VISIT: mothertouch.ac.zw



For any inquiries and queries contact the school office  

Headmaster 0783590044

Deputy Head 0788918685

Admin 0773596161
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Inquiries and Queries

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools

@MotherTouchGroupofSchools
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